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Please distribute the attached letter of support to all council prior to 7/18/16 hearing for the
 Westwood Neighborhood Plan.
I am unable to attend the hearing, and hope that you can submit this letter to all council members
 prior to the hearing.
Thank you,
 
Heather R. Noyes | Principal
 

 

4309 W. 44th Avenue
Denver, Colorado 80212
303-455-3779
www.studiocpg.com
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Denver City Council 
City and County Building 
1437 Bannock Street, Room 451 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
 
City Council, 
 
 
StudioCPG encourages your support of the Westwood Neighborhood Plan. The plan is a product 
of extensive public input and includes potential actions that will ensure that the vision of the 
Westwood Neighborhood will be implemented. 
 
An important component of the plan is the Morrison Road Transformative Project. We have been 
working closely with BuCu West and the Westwood Neighborhood to explore design concepts for 
streetscape improvements along this entire corridor. 
 
The Westwood Neighborhood Plan is a critical step necessary to ensure that future public and private 
sector projects contribute to the collective vision of the neighborhood. 
 
I urge you to support the adoption of this document that establishes the foundation for future 
development. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 


 
Heather Noyes, Principal 
StudioCPG 
4309 W. 44th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80212 
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